
Halogen Compliance 

Date: January 11, 2024

To: Whom it may concern 

RE: Halogen Compliance  

To Whom It May Concern: 

According to our manufacturers, Halogens are not intentionally added as an ingredient in the manufacturing of 

IDENTCO products and is not expected to be present in the final product composition. If any of these 

substances happen to be present, it would be there only at a trace level. The manufacturer has also indicated 

that no testing has been conducted to determine the presence of these substances. 

The disclosed information referenced above is, to the best of our knowledge, based solely on the data 

information provided by our raw materials suppliers. Because label and Packaging Materials has not 

conducted testing, we recommend that you or your customer(s) make your own determination on the 

suitability of the product listed above for your particular application. 

We believe this information is accurate and is offered in good faith. This information is subject to revision 

when additional knowledge/information is gained. 

I hope we have answered your questions. For more information, please contact your Sales Representative or 

Customer Service Consultant. 

Regards, 

Ralph Rhein

Ralph Rhein
Technical Director 

EHS@Identco.com
(815) 385-0011
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